(

ENGAL
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
S.B.S. GOVERNMENT COLLEGE, HILI
P.O. HILI, PIN NO.- 733126, DIST- DAKSHIN DINAJPUR

" www.sbsgchili.in/ email: sbsgchili@yahoo.com

Memo Nooi N[ 2020, Date.l@/ﬁr’.ﬂ.}/}ﬁ}.@.....

NOTICE

In pursuance of the Press Release of Hon’ble Chief Minister, Govt. of WB (vide
ref. no. 85-SSE/20, dated 14.03.2020) and the notification from the Principal
Secretary, Dept. of School Education, Govt. of WB (Vide ref. no. 86-SSE/20,
dated 14.03.2020), the college will remain closed till 31% March, 2020, in view
of the evolving situation on the spread of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID — 19)

to check its spread.

e The internal examination (Test Examination) has been postponed.

The schedule of examinations will be intimated latter.
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